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February 8, 2023

To whom it may concern:

It is with great pleasure that | write to recommend Greg Warren for your organization’s
event. | can personally attest to his professionalism and quality of his performance. On
November 8, 2022, Mr. Warren provided the opening experience for the Kirkwood
School District’s professional development which focused specifically on the wellness of
our staff. The audience included staff from throughout our organization, including
teachers from all levels, the administrative team and support staff.

In the conversation we had prior to the event, Mr. Warren actively gathered feedback
from me to ensure he met our needs and goals. As a result, he provided a fun,
engaging experience that allowed us to appropriately begin our day in a lighthearted
way. We heard great feedback from all of our staff in attendance and would welcome
him back if the opportunity presented itself.

Without hesitation, | would encourage any organization to engage with Mr. Warren and
believe his comedy would add value to any event. Please let me know if | can provide

any additional information that would be helpful.

Thank you,

David Ulrich, Ed.D.
Superintendent
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